
This year a new take on an old favourite….
The PTA bring you the 

2015 Easter Egg Charity Prize Draw!
Enter today for a chance to win.

We are seeking a voluntary donation via MyDonate at 
http://mydonate.bt.com/events/sharmansptaeastereggdraw/217753 to
cover costs and help raise funds for new classroom equipment. You 

can also Gift Aid the donation if you are a UK taxpayer.

If you are unable to paste the web address above Google MyDonate, select Donate to charity 
and search for us by putting Sharmans Cross PTA into the search for a charity box.   

You decide how much to donate, the page will close on Wednesday 25th March. 

We will collate entries to the draw from the MyDonate page so please ensure you put your 
child’s name and class number into the Displayed Name field.

If you do not wish to make any voluntary donation please e-mail Steve Kelly at 
sharmanspta@hotmail.co.uk and confirm your child’s name and class, you will then be 

entered into the free draw. 

The draw will take place on Thursday 26 March 2015 and the eggs passed to the winning 
children at school on the Friday. 

GOOD LUCK!


